
Dear Parents and Families, 

 

Friday, September 20th we have our first field trip.  Mr. Hadley and Mr. Kuhlman’s classes will 

be traveling to McGregor Park near Lost Creek Reservoir.  While there our students will learn 

about forest management and botany.   We will be eating lunch at the park, so please send a 

lunch to school with your child on that day.  If you would like the school to provide a sack lunch, 

please indicate so on the form below.  I am looking for a few chaperones to join us.  The rangers 

do ask that we keep the chaperones to a maximum of six per class.  We’ll take chaperones on a 

first come, first served basis.  This is the first of many field trips this year, so if you can’t join us 

for this one, there will be other opportunities coming up.  Please cut and sign the permission 

slip below and return it to school with your student.   

Here are some other things to keep in mind- 

1. Wear comfortable clothes.  Weather in Oregon can be unpredictable, so please dress 

appropriately. 

2. Wear comfortable closed toe shoes. 

3. Drinking water is not available at McGregor Park, please bring a water bottle. 

4. A healthy sack lunch. 

Thank you, 

 

Mr. Hadley, Mr. Kuhlman 

 

 

_____ My child, _____________ may go on this outdoor adventure. 

_____ I, _______________ would like to chaperone. (phone) ______________________ 

_____ Please have the school prepare a lunch for my student. 

 

Signature________________________________________ 


